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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 11, No. 19
July 30, 1979

MEMO TO: The University Comnunity

Kenneth A. Shaw 

SUBJECT: Emergency Red Cross Blood Drive

On March 30 we received a letter from Mrs. Roanne Rutman of the 
Missouri/Illinois Regional Red Cross Blood Services notifying us of a 
serious deficit in scheduled blood collections for the week of August 6, 
1979. Mrs. Rutman states in her letter that "...this potentially dangerous
situation could be turned around if SIU-E would agree to sponsor a
faculty - staff - student bloodmobile on Monday and Tuesday, August 6
and 7 for 200 donors each day..."

Mrs. Rutman has been informed that the University will be pleased 
to help in this emergency situation. Accordingly, the Red Cross Blood­
mobile will make an emergency visit to the campus on Monday and Tuesday, 
August 6 and 7, 1979. The blood donation station will be set up in the 
St. Clair Room (the east half of the Meridian Ballroom) from 9:00 a.m. 
to 3:00 p.m. on those two days.

A sign-up table to register as a donor will be available in the 
Goshen Lounge-North Gallery Wall on Monday, July 30; Tuesday, July 31; 
Thursday, August 2; and Friday, August 3 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
each day. Telephone registration is also available by calling campus 
extension 2794.

I hope that you will give this matter serious consideration and 
trust that our response will meet or exceed the goal of 200 units of 
blood each day.
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